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DUKE POWER GOMPANY
P.O. box 33180

citARLOTrE. N.C. 28242
IIAL B. TUCKER TELzrnoxe

vice persanairt (704) 07NS31
stuaan roootrvion

May 19, 1988

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
. Document Control Desk
' Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-369, -370
Technical Specification 3/4.7.8 Snubbers
Clarification To Proposed Revision

Gentlemen:

On June 15, 1987, Duke submitted a proposed revision to the subject technical
specification. Subsequently, Duke and NRC staff discussed a clarification of
proposed wording contained in the June 1987 proposal on May 18 and 19, 1988, via
telecon. Accordingly, please find attached the affected page of the proposed
revision and clarification as discussed.

An application fee was included as part of the June 5,1987 submittal; therefore,
no fee is included.

Should there be any questions concerning this subject, contact S.E. LeRoy at (704)
373-6233.

Very truly yours,
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%g g/.
Hal B. Tucke
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Attachment

xc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace Mr. Dayne Brown, Chief
Regional Administrator, Region II Radiation Protection Branch
U.S. Nuclear kegulatory Commission Division of Facility Services

101 Marietta St., NW, Suite 2900 Dept. of Human Resources
Atlanta, GA 30323 P.O. Box 12200

Raleigh, NC 27605

Mr. W.T. Orders Mr. Darl Hood
NRC Resident Inspector U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission f

McGuire Nuclear Station Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 8gWashington, D.C. 20555 I

I8805260300 880519
PDR ADOCK 05000369
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NRC Document Desk
May 19, 1988
Page 2

bxc: N.A. Rutherford, Jr.
R.L. Gill, Jr.
R.O. Sharpe
P.G. LeRoy
MC-801.01
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Attachment
Clarification To Proposed Revision Of Technical Specification

3/4.7.8., Snubbers
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